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8 May, 2019 

 

Re:  Container Deposit Scheme (CDS) data via the National 

Product Catalogue (NPC) 
  

  

As a supplier to Coles Supermarkets, your organisation has been identified as a 

supplier of products that require Container Deposit Scheme (CDS) information.  
  

As you provide your product and pricing information to Coles via the GS1 National 

Product Catalogue (NPC), Coles required you to upload your CDS information in the 

NPC from 31 May 2019. 
  

Why does Coles need my CDS information by 31 May 2019? 

  

Coles is legally obliged to provide accurate container sales data for each supplier to 

the various container deposit schemes in Australia from 31 May 2019. Coles' ability 

to range and promote your product/s in a compliant manner is dependent on you 

providing this information. 
  

Entering your CDS data into the NPC 

  

If you require assistance with entering your CDS information into the NPC, please 

contact the GS1 NPC Support Team who will be able to help. 
  

Please also use this time to review and update your catalogue where applicable, 

ensuring item and pricing data is up-to-date and correct. 
  

If you have any questions or concerns in relation to the Container Deposit Scheme 
please contact the Coles CDS team at containerdeposit@coles.com.au 

 

Regards 

 

Coles CDS team 
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